27th Jenuary, 1934.

Dear Mr.Keith,
I regret that the vessel's neme was
omitted from the enquiry I sent you on the 26th

instant, the case referreé to is the Barge "SILVER

LY Gaf

(UEER" .

¥ith kindest regards,

Yours faithfully,

D.M.Keith, EBq.,
LIVERPOOL.

L 3 P.8. I wonder whether you would be so good as to let
e me know whether the tug "HUSKISSON" is still laid
1o . up at Liverpool ?

Foundation
WeL- 005D




